Fri. 3/12/21
Brenda <bmuller129@hotmail.com
91 Summer St.

Dear ZBA Zoning Board,

I would like to let you know that we have not had any further resolution with Mr. Hale and Omni regarding the
setback on our property.

We want to let you know that this is still unresolved and we continue to feel that the 40 feet legal town
guidelines should be adhered to. As before mentioned we are the largest abutter and the only side yard
abutter and feel 25 feet and 15 feet along side our property is unacceptable. It compromises everything about
our property and we feel that Omni have not even tried to come to any terms with us with regarding this,
since the last meeting changes. Just to be clear we 100% object to the way that the current plans stand.
Sincerely,

Victor & Brenda Muller



